
Minutes for March 12, 2025 
 
Attendance: Whitney Dugan, , Matt Dunbar, Brian Brennan, Bob Bezold Kate Marusiak
 
Meeting was called to order at: 7:20  
 
Minutes for February: Will be done with March minutes at the next meeting. 
 
Presidents Report: The trees on the Potter and Penn easement were discussed. We are 
waiting on a survey to proceed with the next steps. Some trees by the lake beach will be 
trimmed. 
 
Treasurer's Report:  
Dam Fund-$10,508.07 
Scholarship Fund- $4,812.51 
General Fund- $61,620.67 
 
Secretaries Report: The website was updated with current membership forms and boat rental 
forms. 
 
Committees were next discussed: 
 
Buildings and Grounds(Joe Kimble/Bob Bezold): No report 
Membership(Whitney Dugan/Peggy Widgren): Sponsored membership was discussed. 
Technology-(Paul Constantino/Whitney Dugan):Cleaning up the wifi in the clubhouse will be 
done by Paul Constantino.  
Boats-(Bob Bezold): 
Lifeguards-(Peggy Widgren/Brian): We have lifeguards lined up for the summer season.  
Security(Jane Byron/Matt Dunbar):No report 
Water Quality-(Rick Cincili/Matt Dunbar):No report 
Socials-(Joe Kimble/Kate Marusiak): No report 
Cola-(Brenda Izzo): No report 
Dam-(Paul Constantino): No report 
Clubhouse Rentals-Kate Marusiak/Bob Bezolld: No report  
Scholarship-(Peggy Widgren): no report 
 
New Business: 

●​ We are asking for volunteers to join a committee to look over the lake bylaws. 
 
Old Business: 

●​ none 
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Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Matt Dunbar, seconded by Bob Bezold -meeting 
adjourned at 8:10 pm 
 


